
TEXAS ROADHOUSE ANALYSIS

SWOT analysis of Texas Roadhouse analyses the brand/company with its strengths, weaknesses, opportunities &
threats. Texas Roadhouse is one of the.

Equity Income from Unconsolidated Affiliates. In , Nelson signed a deal to become an official partner of
Texas Roadhouse. High attrition rate in work force â€” compare to other organizations in the industry Texas
Roadhouse, Inc. This is geared towards the preparation of high quality meals with consistency to the different
segmented loyal customers. Social Media: Texas Roadhouse Inc has a strong presence on social media with
more than millions of followers on the three most famous social media platforms: Facebook, Twitter and
Instagram. ST Strategies Use a strong distribution network to reach out to customers and fight off new entrants
into the market S1, T1. The rise in prices of fuel has increased in the input costs for Texas Roadhouse Inc.
Restaurant Margin. Texas Roadhouse offers an assortment of specially seasoned and aged steaks hand-cut
daily on the premises and cooked to order over open gas-fired grills. It also offers in-house entertainment like
birthday celebrations, and line dancing. Its products have maintained quality over the years and are still valued
by customers, who find it as good value for the amount of money that they pay. This means that a lot of people
are now making purchases online. Consumer tastes are changing, and this puts pressure on companies to
constantly change their products to meet the needs of these customers. We also exclude impairment and
closure expense as we believe this provides a clearer perspective of the Company's ongoing operating
performance and a more useful comparison to prior period results. The new taxation policy can significantly
impact the way of doing business and can open new opportunity for established players such as Texas
Roadhouse, Inc. For convenient purposes, the CPM will be based on the top competitors of Texas Road house
restaurants in the region. The weighted score is applied through the multiplication of the weight and factor
ratings. Their steaks are hand-cut with the exception of the Porterhouse steaks, which are cut off-site and
vacuum-packed and are never frozen. Taylor was turned down by many potential investors and found himself
wondering if his idea for a new concept was a mistake. The quality of beef and other related food stuffs
offered in Texas roadhouse restaurants especially in states that do not eat beef retailed food stuffs. Key
employees â€” A list of the key executives of the company. Important locations and subsidiaries â€” A list and
contact details of key locations and subsidiaries of the company. It also solves the long list problem where
organizations ends up making a long list but none of the factors deemed too critical. Social Media: there has
been an increase in the number of social media users worldwide. Substitute products available are also
increasing, which is threat collectively for the whole industry as consumption of current products decrease.
The prices are sometimes even lower than competitors to attract a wider range of customers. This makes its
brand awareness high. This lack of choice can give a new competitor a foothold in the market. Strategic
Management Journal, 13 S1 ,  Government is offering subsidies on these. At times, average unit volume
growth may be more than comparable restaurant sales growth which indicates that newer restaurants are
operating with sales levels higher than the company average. Household income is increasing and so is the
consumer spending. Restaurant sales include gross food and beverage sales, net of promotions and discounts,
for all company restaurants. The assessment done through a SWOT analysis is a static one and does not take
into consideration the changes that take place in the competitive environment. Regulations on international
trade keep changing, and this requires compliance by companies if they are to operate globally. The company
has low levels of current assets compared to current liabilities, and this can create liquidity problems for it in
operations.


